
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM ON 'ASSESSMENT PRINCIPLES' 

Isra University, Hyderabad, in collaboration with HEC, Sindh, successfully conducted a faculty 

development program on 'Assessment Principles', conducted by the faculty member Dr. 

Zainulabdin from the Department of Education, USMS. The program provided a valuable 

platform for educators to enhance their knowledge and skills in assessment principles. 

 







 


